
 

 

 

 
 
 
23rd January 2024 
 
Dear all  
 
Mid-Year Reports  
 

This year we will be sending home a Mid-Year report to reflect on your child’s learning as well as an End of 

Year Report. A Mid-Year report outlining your child’s achievements in Reading, Writing, Maths and Science 

will be sent out to families on Wednesday 7th February 2024.  

 
The report will be sent home with a letter which will explain the different sections in more detail. If you have 
any immediate questions or comments following the report, please contact your child’s class teacher in the 
first instance.  
 
Following on from the Mid-Year report we would like to invite you into school for a Book Look evening on 
Tuesday 16th April 3.30-6.30pm. You do not need to book an appointment for this evening so can attend at 
the time that suits you. This will be an opportunity to look at your child’s learning across their different 
subjects and meet their class teacher(s). During this Book Look evening, there will be an opportunity to book 
a follow up 10 minute appointment for Thursday 18th April if you would like a further discussion with your 
child’s class teacher.  
 
Best Wishes 
 
 
Amber Barter     
Acting Head of School    
                
 
 
 


